
$2,800 - 30 Union St, Hudson
MLS® #145243 

$2,800
1 Bedroom, 1.00 Bathroom, 1,100 sqft
Rental on 0 Acres

N/A, Hudson, NY

In a town booming in real estate, this is a
wonderful chance to set up a live/work
situation like an exclusive attorney's office or a
therapist studio or an art curator's showroom
in a prestigious address at the corner of 1st
and Union. Set inside the spacious and
meticulously renovated Georgian architecture
of the famed Ship Captain's House, the office
has an impressive marble fireplace surround in
reception and 6 over 6 sash, large windows
with views of Hudson's most important
historical buildings in every direction.
Convenient, comfortable and green electric
HVAC units throughout, a full kitchen and
bathroom for you and your staff and plenty of
cabinet and closet space to house office
supplies and filing. Subway tile and marble in
the bathroom. Steps away from fantastic
restaurants and the Amtrak station to NYC.

Built in 1820

Essential Information

MLS® # 145243

Price $2,800

Bedrooms 1

Bathrooms 1.00

Full Baths 1

Square Footage 1,100

Acres 0.07

Year Built 1820



Type Rental

Sub-Type Apartment

Status Rented

MLS cgndmls_sold

Community Information

Address 30 Union St

Area Hudson

Subdivision N/A

City Hudson

County Columbia

State NY

Zip Code 12534-3162

Interior

# of Fireplaces 2

Exterior

Construction Brick

Foundation Brick/Mortar

Additional Information

Date Listed February 5th, 2023

Days on Market 44


